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Recent Publication Written by Carter Ledyard’s Cybersecurity and Data 
Privacy Practice Recognized in Legal Advisory Council Newsletter
February 17, 2022

A recently-published Carter Ledyard client advisory written by Jenny Frank, Jack Griem and Matt Dunn, entitled “Right-to-Repair Legislation 
Advances in New York and Elsewhere,” was selected for inclusion in the National Association of Manufacturers (NAM) Legal Advisory Council 
Newsletter. The newsletter is prepared in partnership with the Meritas global law firm network, of which Carter Ledyard is a member.

The advisory can be read here.
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